
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. I have the following information. 

 
1. On 1st February 2019 who provided/employed the health visitors commissioned by your local 
authority?  
Nottinghamshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust. 
 

2. On 1st February 2019 how many whole time equivalent health visitors were employed by that 
organisation? 
Information not held by NCC.  
 

3. On 1st February 2019, how many children under-5 years of age are there in your local authority 
area? 
The council does not hold this information, however it is available from the Office for National 

Statistics. The most recent data for 0-4 is 2017: 21,100 children. 2019 data is not available.  
 

4. Are there any plans to review/change who provides health visitors in your local authority area? If 
there are, what timeline is being used to make these decisions?  
There are no plans to change the service provider. 

 
5. Who is the responsible manager for the health visiting service. Please also provide their email 
address.  
Peter Hunt: peter.hunt5@nottshc.nhs.uk 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 
 

Yours sincerely 
  

John Allison 

Information Officer 
Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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